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From: Mark Bergman
To: Breland, Jabe; Ryan Harris; 
Subject: re: PCW manifests
Date: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 9:20:59 AM
Attachments: 20131022090129957.pdf 


20131022090109377.pdf 


Jabe,
 
Please see the attached.  I pulled the last few PCW and Used Oil manifests as 
requested.  I should have something for you tomorrow morning for the haz 
transportation.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your 
convenience.
 
Thanks,
 
Mark Bergman
(904) 241-2200
(904) 241-4732 fax
(904) 219-2299 cell
mbergman@moranenvironmental.com
 
 
 
 
----------------------- Original Message -----------------------
  
From: "Breland, Jabe" <Jabe.Breland@dep.state.fl.us>
To: Ryan Harris <rharris@moranenvironmental.com>, Mark Bergman 
<mbergman@moranenvironmental.com>
Cc: 
Date: Thu, 17 Oct 2013 14:26:35 -0400
Subject: PCW manifests
  
Forgot to ask, but could you email some of your PCW manifests please?  Maybe 
the last dozen or so?
Thanks,
 
Jabe Breland III  
Environmental Specialist III 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
8800 Baymeadows Way West, Suite 100 
Jacksonville, FL 32256
Jabe.Breland@dep.state.fl.us
O: 904-256-1671 
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Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communication to or 
from state officials regarding state business are public records available to the public and 
media upon request.  Your e-mail communication may therefore be subject to public 
disclosure.
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